Allen, Amber

From: Jen Graf

Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 8:39 AM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Case number PR21-095546 - 3004 Lafayette Ave

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

To whom it may concern,

[ live in the Cherrywood neighborhood and want to express my support for the demolition of 3004 Lafayette Ave - case
number PR21-095546. The property is in rough condition and the owner is a builder known for building high-quality
homes in a style that | believe will fit the neighborhood well. | expect the the home Jim will build will not only fit into the
Cherrywood neighborhood well, but it will also add value the homes around it.

Please reach out with any questions.

Jen

Jen Graf
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